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In the last weeks, the daffodils have arrived in Nashville,
Tennessee. These flowers are the first harbingers of Spring. We
know that warmer weather is coming soon. But it's also a
reminder that we are already a quarter of the way through 2022.
We have so much to do before the end of the year!

And to help accomplish our goals, I'm thrilled to announce we
have hired Julie Williams as our Research Engagement Director.
Julie joins us as a Genetic Counselor with a passion for working
with families and children affected by rare disease.

Julie is jumping right in to oversee the development and implementation of our Natural
History Study and Patient Registry. You will be hearing more about this over the coming
months. The NHS/Patient Registry is a critical step in developing our understanding of the
natural progression of DADA2 as it will offer a wealth of de-identified data for researchers
working to improve the treatment and find a cure for DADAZ2.

Join me in welcoming Julie to our ever-expanding DADA2 community.

Sincerely,

Chip Chambers, M.D.
Founder and President, the DADA2 Foundation

Hello!

I am thrilled to join efforts as a Genetic Counselor trained in Rare Genetic Diseases,
and importantly, as a mother of two who can appreciate our shared group sense of
urgency to improve care and treatments for loved ones with DADAZ2.

| truly look forward to meeting and getting to know each and every one of you, and to
sharing your excitement as we forge new progress together. The Natural History
Study and Patient Registry are exciting projects I'm eager to get started on this
month.

Part of my new role will be keeping you up to date on all the new studies coming out about DADA2. Below
are two important articles by Dr. Amanda Ombrello’s team at the National Institutes of Health (NIH, USA)




and Dr. Pui Lee et al of Harvard Medical School that give new insights about many of the common
symptoms and their causes.

Excited to be here,
Julie Williams

Our community is growing and spreading the word! The DADA2 Foundation is thrilled to support several
local meetings being organized by patients, families and physicians.

e On April 16, Ishaan Jeloka, Dr. Raju Khubchandani and colleagues will be hosting a group of
patients and families in Mumbai, India.

e On May 5 in Bologna, Italy, Dr. Francesca Conti has organized an educational physician



conference titled: ADA2 deficiency (DADA2): More than one disease. A multidisciplinary
approach from the clinic to the bench.

e In the Netherlands, Linda Swart, Sanne de Jong and Dr. Joris van Montfrans have organized their
second Dutch DADA2 meeting in Utrecht on May 20, 2022.

DONATE to The DADA2 Foundation

We would love to be a part of your annual giving. Please consider a donation to the DADA2 Foundation if
you are able. Otherwise, know that we are immensely grateful for your engagement!
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LATEST DADA2 PAPERS

JOIN THE LINKEDIN We're partnering with Meta
PAGE to bring the latest papers.

We've launched a LinkedIn
page to keep you updated.

RAISE FUNDS WITH US
Make DADAZ2 your Amazon

Smile charity.




